PTA Newsletter 20th April 2018

Freeze Pop Friday is back this term! We'll be selling freeze pops outside the school gates at pick up. 20p each.

The PTA are doing a jumble sale on Sunday 29th April to raise funds for our school, so if you have anything to donate, clothes, shoes etc please bring them to school. It will be very much appreciated.

Thank you to everyone that donated cakes and tombola prizes for our bake sale at the Co-Op at the start of the Easter holiday. We made a fabulous £474. Thank you to the parents and children that helped out on the day too!

Our next PTA meeting will be on Tuesday 8th May. We're going to be meeting at The Blue Pigeons at 7pm this time. Our main subject this time will be the summer fayre, so if you have any ideas or suggestions, please come along and join us for a drink (first one is on us!). Please let me know if you are able to help out on the day of the fayre too-we're planning the 27th June.

Thank you for all your support

Susie and the PTA